
DAY/jr 

11 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
I am delighted to inform you that during the month of February Wildern School will be participating in 
Kindness Month, with the intention of spreading a little kindness as well as raising some money for our 

local charity of the year, Wessex Cancer Trust, a month where we think about how we can help our 
community and be kind to the people around us. 
 
In order to help spread a little kindness we are asking the students to: 
 

1. Decide on what you are going to do 

2. Get people to sponsor each act of kindness 

3. Fill in the google form Kindness Form  

4. Complete your Act of Kindness 

5. Donate to the Wildern Just Giving Page with all proceeds going to Wessex Cancer Trust Just 
Giving  

6. Remember this is a House Competition so you can complete as many tasks as you like, just 
keep filling the form in 

7. The competition closes on 28 February  
 
The links have also been emailed to the students emails. 
 
Thank you to all those who have already pledged their kindness. 

 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordinator  
 
 
 

 
 
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1DQfcbQotwgbWZSV-i0gqwsPpGo8b5aZy4JkOrVEjLqU/edit
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wildernschool
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/wildernschool

